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This change is bad for our river and for river users - people and wildlife. 

Senator Meek wants to appear as though he’s "tweaking" regulations, but the reality 

is he’s opening the floodgates for larger wake boats to once again dominate the 

Newberg Pool, reversing seven years of progress. Legislation already exists to adjust 

weight thresholds responsibly if needed. Please do not allow this change to our 

already challenged river.  


